
Travel Industry Authority supports
Government’s introduction of
vaccination leave

The following is issued on behalf of the Travel Industry Authority:
 
     The Travel Industry Authority (TIA) welcomes the Government's
announcement today (May 31) on the introduction of a day of vaccination leave
for each vaccination dose received by government employees, and will make a
similar arrangement.
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